
August 19, 2024

Hello, 
 
We wanted to remind parents and/or guardians that
registration for the Capital Kids Before & After School
Program and Capital Kids Parent Teacher Conference
Days is open. You may register online at
www.carson.org/ccpr.  For those of you that have any
questions, please contact us at at
amenendez@carson.org or 775-283-7428. You may
also contact the Youth and Adaptive Staff at 775-283-
7455 or CCParksandRecreation@carson.org

Andrew Menendez
Recreation Program Supervisor

8.19: First day of school and Capital Kids.
8.30: Parents Night Out at the Community Center.
9.2: No School and No Program
10.7: Camp Carson Fall Break Program Registration
Opens.
10.13: Parents Night Out at the Community Center.
10.21 - 10.22: Capital Kids Parent Teacher
Conference Week at the Community Center.
10.25: No School and No Program.
11.11: Camp Carson Winter Break Program
Registration Opens.

The Capital Kids Before and After School Program
will have Before School Programming in the Gym
at the Community Center for the following schools:
Bordewich, Empire, Fremont, Fritsch, Mark Twain,
and Seeliger. We will be having After School
Programming in the multipurpose rooms at the
following schools: Bordewich, Fritsch, and Seeliger.
We will be transporting Mark Twain to Bordewich
and Fremont to Bordewich. We recommend
signing up as soon as possible as spaces will fill up
quickly. 

Conference Week for the 2024-2025 school year
will be from October 21 - October 24. Capital Kids
will be holding Conference Week programing in
the Gym of the Carson City Community Center for
the Fall. Transportation is not provided. 
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Kenzie Leazer - Recreation Aide Lead

Kenzie is a Senior that attends Carson High School
and has lived in Carson City most of her life. She loves
hanging out with her friends & family, going to Lake
Tahoe and enjoys traveling. Her favorite place that she
traveled to was to Santa Cruz and loved the
Boardwalk. She loves hanging out with the kids and
enjoys learning new things from them, 

Kenzie has been working with Youth Programs since
November of 2022. Kenzie is excited to create exciting
Arts & Crafts activities for the kiddos this year and
loves seeing how create the kids are. She plans to
attend UNR and study Kinesiology to become a
Occupational Therapist. She has 2 dogs, 2 cats and
wants to set up a Meerkat Rescue with her brother
Trenton, who also works for Youth Programs.   
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